Gateway to Savings

Dear Valued Customers, We regret to inform you that due to the unforeseen circumstances of
the May 16th Tornado, our business will be temporarily closed until further notice as we rebuild
the business. Our team is committed to reopening and servicing the community as fast as
possible. We apologize for any inconvenience caused and will keep you updated on our
reopening. Your understanding and patience are invaluable to us, and we look forward to
servicing you soon!

Best regards, Soll's Gateway Market



